[image: image1.png]Angus
Council



[image: image2.png]INVESTOR IN PEOPLE



[image: image3.png]


E-MAIL
SRD/AD
19 May 2011
To:
Parent Councils
Dear Colleague

ANGUS COUNCIL EDUCATION SERVICE SELF EVALUATION:

PARENT COUNCIL SURVEY

I am currently chairing a Working Group charged with preparing a Standards & Qualty Report on the work of the Angus Education Service.  It is hoped that this report can be finalised with a view to publication by August 2011.

In 2009, when last we prepared a Standards & Quality Report, we undertook surveys of parent councils.

It would be extremely helpful if we could undertake a similar exercise now in 2011.  I attach a copy of the relevant questionnaire.  I should be grateful if you could please arrange for completion of this questionnaire through discussion with members of your parent council.  

Please ensure that all responses are returned by Friday 10 June 2011.
Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation.

Yours sincerely


Susan Duff

Senior Education Manager

Enc:

Chief Executive


Richard Stiff





EDUCATION


Director: Neil Logue
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Forfar


DD8 1AE





T: (01307) 461460
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